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Catholic School Council & Safe Schools Committee Meeting 

January 16th, 2017 

MINUTES 
Present:  Rachel Batisse, Heidi Donck, Heather Godmaire, Billie Richer, Sarah Desmarais, Peggy 

Miron, Matt Turner 

Regrets: Lorie Charlton, Carla Duquette, Sanju Skaria 

 
Prayer was shared 
 
Amendment/Approval of Agenda 
 
- Agenda approved as presented 

 
Amendment/Approval of Minutes (November 7, 2016) 
 
- Minutes approved as presented 
 
Business Arising from the Minutes  
 
- Matt discussed pinnies.  We may need to purchase more.   
 
Financial Report & Fundraising 
 
- School Yard Improvement Budget Statement shared  
- Fundscrip discussed.  This has not been an overwhelmingly successful fundraiser thus 

far.  We will also look at another marketing on Facebook when the February offers are 
put out.   

- Thornloe cheese discussed and dates determined.  Sales begin Wednesday March 8 with 
an anticipated delivery of Tuesday April 11. 

- Shade shelters discussed.  Plan is to have Sarah talk to Dr. Tarp.  If that is unsatisfactory 
then we will look at VRE Systems.  Matt will communicate where we are at and plan for 
this Spring/summer for implementation. 
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Principal’s Report 
 

- Report shared 
- 2016-17 School Improvement Plan shared and discussed 

 
Safe Schools Committee 

- Safe School Incident Reports as of January 16, 2017 were shared 

New Business & Questions 

- None 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:55pm 

 

Next Meeting:  March 6, 2017 @ 6:00 pm 
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